
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/18/2013 9:48:49 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: preference for east or west? 

I can come to you, or you can come east. . . 

We could meet somewhere on Belden Place. Or the Ferry Building. 

Nice day. What do you feel up for? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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